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21 September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
BOOK CHARACTER PARADE/BOOK FAIR 
 
Grose View Public School’s Book Week will be held in Term 4 Week 3.  During 
this week, students will participate in our celebration of books through numerous 
activities related to the theme Curious Creatures, Wild Minds, which includes our 
Book Character Parade and Book Fair. 
 
Due to current restrictions, this year our festivities will be held as closed, in-school events. 
 
The Book Character Parade will be held on Monday 26 October, where students will traverse a path 
around the school.  After the parade, we will be sharing photos and video of the parade with our 
community through Class Dojo and on our Facebook page. 
 
Students are encouraged to wear their costume to school and throughout the day as we keep the 
celebration of books going, and awards will be given for creative and interesting costumes. 
 
Our Book Fair will also be operating during Book Week.  As this year it will be a cashless Fair without 
the ability for parents to visit, you will need to use Scholastic’s online system to pay.  Instructions on 
how to do this will be on the catalogue that will be distributed in the weeks leading up to the Book 
Fair, as well as on the back of student Wish Lists. 
 
On Friday 23 October, during class time, students will visit the Book Fair to create a “Wish List” to 
take home. 
 
Before Monday 26 October, photos of books and merchandise for sale with prices, will be posted 
online for parents to view. 
 
From Monday 26 to Wednesday 28 October, before school and during class time, students will 
continue to be able to browse the Book Fair, and return their Wish Lists completed with receipt details 
to select their products. 
 
Please make sure you clearly mark (eg highlight) which of the items on the Wish List you have paid 
for if there are specific items.  If you wish to give your child an amount limit (eg $25) for them to make 
their own choice, that is also possible.  You may also wish to donate an amount for the purchase of 
books for the school library. 
 
Please note that while books will be reordered if there is a demand, merchandise is sold by what is 
available on the day.  If you pay for an item of merchandise that should run out of stock, students will 
be asked to select alternative item/s to the same value. 
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Parents/Carers 
17 September 2020 
 
 
The Book Fair will close at 11.30 am on Wednesday 28 October, after which time it will be packed 
up and collected and further orders may not be able to be collected. 
 

Week 2 Week 3 
Friday 23 October Monday 26 October Tuesday 27 October Wednesday 28 October 
 

Book Fair viewing and 
wish list creating.  
Photos and prices will 
be posted online for 
parents to view. 

 

Book Character 
Parade 
Book Fair Open to 
students for collection 
of purchase 

 

Book Fair Open to 
students for collection 
of purchase 

 

Book Fair closes 
11:30am. 

 
Please contact me if you have any queries regarding the Book Fair. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Robyn Thomas  
Teacher Librarian 


